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May 24, 2012


To:  Board of Directors

From:  Congregational Ministry Committee (CMC), Tiny Anderson, Chair

Re:  Finding on concern by Chris Larson re. Darrell Bruning



Chris Larson raised the concern to the CMC that Darrell Bruning has engaged in 
chauvinism, character assassination and smearing of her good name.


The CMC researched whether this concern is factual and deliberated on our research.  
The CMC found that this concern raised about Darrell Bruning is ungrounded.


The concern has been spread to various members of the congregation, casting 
undeserved doubt upon the character of Darrell Bruning.  


Sincerely,




Tiny Anderson, Chair of CMC


